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As part of Coonabarabran High School’s commitment to providing the best opportunities 
for your child’s education, we are facilitating a wellbeing survey for all of our students. This 
survey will be completed between the 6th and 13th of December 2021. While time will be 
allowed to complete the survey during school time, login details and instructions for the 
survey will be emailed to students' email accounts by Assessing Wellbeing in Education. 

Provided by Assessing Wellbeing in Education through the Awesome Schools platform, 
students will be asked questions to assess their well-being, engagement with learning, and 
resilience. Students will receive an emailed confidential report describing their wellbeing 
and how they compare to their peers at Coonabarabran High School and in similar 
schools. Subject to mandatory reporting obligations, the data collected is confidential and 
no information will be provided by Assessing Wellbeing in Education to Coonabarabran 
High School which can identify individual students.  

The information this survey provides will help assess the effectiveness of wellbeing 
programs implemented at our school, provide guidance for future efforts to promote 
wellbeing in our school, and also to identify and address areas of potential concern for our 
students.  

All students will be encouraged to participate in the survey and, should any participant 
experience distress, support services will be made available.  

Should you not wish your child to participate in completing this survey, please contact the 
school. 
  

 

Dr Michael Armstrong 
  
2021 Year 8 Advisor  
HSIE/Drama Teacher 
Coonabarabran High School 
Newell Highway 
Coonabarabran NSW 2357 
Ph: (02) 6842 1099 
Fax: (02) 6842 2267 
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